
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
28th January 2019 
 
 
Ross Francis 
fyi-request-9444-b1ba66b0@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Dear Ross 
 
Request for information IR-01-19-2005 
 
Thank you for your email dated 21/01/2019 requesting information on the Christchurch 
Civic Creche – Peter Ellis.  You requested: 
 

1. Please supply me with all information you hold about the Christchurch Civic 
Creche/Peter Ellis case dated 1 February 2000 to 24 July 2000, and between 
20 July 2005 to 31 September 2005. This includes internal and external 
communication, and includes but is not limited to emails, deleted emails, letters, 
faxes, file notes, memos, etc. 

 
Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 
1982.  We are unable to provide the requested information for the following reasons: 
 

• Section 18(f) Official Information Act 1982 – The information cannot be made 
available without substantial collation or research   

 
If you have any questions, you may contact 
Canterbury.informationrequests@police.govt.nz . 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied 
with Police’s response to your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Paul 
Canterbury FMC 
 


